
          

 

  
Hendrickson Trailer Commercial Vehicle Systems announces a change to semi-fluid lubricant options available 
in all Ready-To-Roll® wheel-end packages on INTRAAX®, VANTRAAX®, ULTRAA-K®, INTRAAX SP, 
CONNEX® and CONNEX-ST® suspensions and TRLAXLE® non-integrated axles. 
 

Effective immediately, Hendrickson semi-fluid grease will replace the option 
for Chevron Delo SF semi-fluid grease for standard 1-year, HXL3®, HXL5® or 
HXL7® wheel-end assemblies.  This synthetic semi-fluid grease is formulated 
to meet Hendrickson’s stringent standards and fulfills the performance 
requirements for the North American trailer market.  
 
Suspension and/or axle model numbers and wheel-end warranties are not 
affected by this change.  Users may notice a different in color between the 
two lubricants when performing maintenance and are encouraged to contact 
Hendrickson prior to servicing Hendrickson Extended-Life (HXL) wheel-ends. 

 
Per TMC Recommended Practices and Hendrickson maintenance procedures, wheel-end lubricants should 
not be mixed.  During maintenance, the hub and bearings should be cleaned and inspected prior to 
reassembly.  Refer to L496 Wheel-End Maintenance Procedures, T72007 HXL5 Wheel-End Maintenance 
Procedures or T72002 HXL7 Wheel-End Maintenance Procedures for more detailed information on proper 
maintenance procedures. 
 
As always, Hendrickson is committed to providing world-class products and customer service. Please contact 
your Hendrickson sales representative or call 1-866-RIDEAIR (743-3247) to speak with a customer service 
representative regarding this change.  Visit http://www.hendrickson-intl.com for more information and links to 
the maintenance literature. 
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